
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Dear Education Committee, 
 
I am writing to support House Bill 2601 to limit the power KDHE has to mandate 
vaccines without legislative process or considering the concerns of Kansas parents.  
 
I implore you to support to bill as well.  No studies have been done to see if vaccine 
ingredients cause cancer.  Nor have studies been done to evaluate the repercussions of 
the cumulative effects vaccines have on our children.  
 
Parents have the right to be INFORMED of the dangerous side effects of vaccinations 
before giving them to their children.   Mandating denies them that information! 
 
I am standing between my children and mandated vaccines.  Forced vaccinations are a 
slippery slope toward more and more loss of freedom in America! 
 
If KDHE mandates more vaccines, including Gardasil, without listening to the PEOPLE 
of Kansas,  I may be one of many to leave this great state.  
 
Sincerely,  
Miriam McNutt  
Mission, KS 
 


